
La Pine Lodgepole Dodgers 

General Meeting Minutes 

January 28, 2014 
(Minutes will be voted on for approval at the February meeting.) 

 

Call to Order: 7:10pm. 

 

Bob Keller opened the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance.  

 

Dinner: Thank you to the wonderful ladies of the Moose for a fantastic dinner. 

 

Approval of Minutes:  Jean Watilo moved to accept the December 19, 2013 meeting minutes, 

Bernie Shoemaker 2nd, motion carried. 

 

New Members: Rick Bice introduced new members Harvey Lathrop, Bob Rhodes and Scott 

Howard. 

 

Treasurers Report:  Becky Jellison handed out the January 28, 2014 Treasurers Report which 

included activity from October 31th 2013 through January 23 2014.  Vera Riser moved to accept the 

Treasurers Report, Roxanne Baton 2nd, motion carried.  

 

OSSA 2015 Convention: The Lodgepole Dodgers were awarded the 2015 Convention. Gary Pankey 

will set up a meeting with those interested volunteers upon his return. 

 

Candle Lighters: The event on January 26 at Crescent Lake had a great turnout. The La Pine Moose 

donated $200 and the Lodgepole Dodgers donated $500. Vera Riser explained to the new members 

what the Candle Lighters is all about. 

 

Club Rides: On Saturday January 25th we had our first club ride. There were 10 riders. Our next 

club ride is our annual Poker Ride scheduled for Saturday February 1st at 10am at the 10 mile. It 

will go on as scheduled regardless of snow conditions. We also have a night ride scheduled for 

February 15th, meet at 10 mile at 4:00pm and ride out by 5:00pm. There will be a BBQ afterward. 

 

Drag Races: Snow Busters are hosting the Drag Races at Wanoga Sno Park on February 8th & 9th. 

Vera Riser will be running the kitchen if anyone would like to volunteer let her know; her contact 

information can be found on the current Roster. 

 

Peggy Spieger: OSSA 2014 Convention, Peggy reported there were 187 people at the banquet. It 

was a great Convention, all monies from the Live Auction and Silent Auction goes to the Legal Fund. 

The Silent Auction brought in $2,668 and the Live Auction brought in $4,015, $6,683 in all and the 

Raffle brought in $1,256 which goes to OSSA’s General Fund, for a total of $7,939 in funds raised. 

Peggy has OSSA trailer decals for $2.00. 

 



OSSA online Newsletter:  Joe Patnode is writing our articles for the OSN and would like folks to 

contact him with any Newsletter information and photos. His phone number and email address are 

on the current Roster. 

 

OOPS Award:  Karen Brown is this month’s recipient of the oops award. 

 

Good of the Order: Dale Jellison. 

 

50/50:  Reda Webb did the 50/50; there was $140.00 with a $70.00 split, won by Denise Sperling. 

Dianna Nickelson, Gayle Katter, Peggy Spieger, Vera Riser and Scott Howard won raffle gifts. 

 

Adjourn:  8:05 pm. 

 

Minutes Submitted by: Penny Vicari, Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


